
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Gary Redevelopment Commission, on or after July 28, 2023, 
is considering disposition of the following property they own through a no-cost intergovernmental 
transfer to the Gary Housing Authority: 
 
548-54 Broadway, Parcel No.: 45-08-04-429-009.000-004 
556-62 Broadway, Parcel No.: 45-08-04-429-010.000-004 
 
The Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, July 27, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Gary Housing 
Authority Board Room, located on the second floor of the Gary Housing Authority Administrative 
Building, 578 Broadway, Gary, Indiana 46402. Comments may be given in person or sent via mail 
to the above address. All comments received by mail no later than 5:00 p.m. on July 27, 2023 shall 
be read aloud during the public hearing.  


